
From: Carolann Schmitt [cschmitt@frci.com]
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2005 3:59 PM
To: John Kennedy
Subject: 0054-EX-ML-2005

Good Afternoon, John –

Per our telephone conversation, please delete any attachments to the referenced
application as of April 8, 2005. We will be revising the attachment and
providing a new version.

Thanks for your help.

Carolann Schmitt
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